
Legal Statement 

 

The WOCK-CD facility is in the process of becoming a multi-ethnic station.  In 

this regard, the station provides, for example, Greek, Romanian and Philippine 

programming.  It is working on offering Indian and Japanese programming as well. 

 

This programming had been dropped by other stations who determined that they 

did not want to provide ethnic programming.  Thus, by providing this programming, KM 

is fulfilling a vital need in the service area.  The grant of the STA will facilitate the ability 

of the station to continue servicing this need. 


